
CONNONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

In the Natter of:

A WATER CONTRACT BETWEEN KENTON )
COUNTY WATER DISTRICT NO 1 AND THE )
BOONE COUNTY WATER DISTRICT )

CASE NO
90-093

0 R D E R

Kenton County Water District No. 1 ("Kenton District" ) having

advised the Commission that no customer directly affected by the

proposed contract has been notified of the contract's existence or

its impact, and the Commission f'inding that these customers should

be given notice of this proceeding and provided an opportunity to

represent their interests,
IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED that:
1. Within 20 days of the date of this Order, Kenton

District shall serve the following notice in writing upon each of

its current customers whose water service will be provided by

Boone County Water District if the proposed contract is approved:

Kenton County Water District No. 1 and Boone County
Water District recently entered into a water supply
contract. Under the provisions of this contract, Boone
County Water District will assume the responsibility for
providing you with water service. This transfer of
responsibility will affect your water service rates.
Assuming an average monthly usage of 5,000 gallons, your
monthly bill will increase by $6.10.
The water supply contract is presently before the Public
Service Commission for its review. Any corporation,
association, body politic or person may intervene by
motion within thirty (30} days after mailing of this



notice. The motion shall be submitted to the Public
Service Commission, 730 Schenkel Lane, P.O. Box 615,
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 and shall set forth the
grounds of the request including the status and interest
of the party.
2. Within 20 days of the date of this Order, Kenton

District shall submit a verified statement attesting that the

above notice has been served to all affected customers.

Done at Frankfort, Kentucky, this 9th day of August, 1990.

PUBLIC SERUICE CONN

For the Commissio

ATTEST:

Executive Director


